
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

You have been selected by your 4-H club to be an officer for the 2018-2019 year.  

It is an honor to serve in this position and serve as a leader for your club 

To prepare you to serve in your new role, the Etowah County 4-H Staff and 4-H 

Youth  Council are hosting a 4-H club officer training. 

Date:  Thursday, 11 October 2018 

Time:  5:30 PM—7:00 PM 

Location:  Etowah County Extension Office 

                                    3200-A West Meighan Blvd./Gadsden 

Register By:  Thursday, 4 October (256-547-7936) 

Cost:  FREE 

 

 If you have not already, please be sure to enroll for 4-H.   Officers MUST be  en-

rolled (or re-enrolled) by October 1st in order to serve in their leadership role.  

To join, please go to: 

www.aces.edu/4h and hit the “join” button.  
The President of the Etowah County 4-H Youth Council, Timothy Cleveland,  

would like to  send each of you monthly updates regarding 4-H news to share 

with your club.  If you are interested  in receiving his emails, please send him a 

message at cap.cleveland@yahoo.com  

The Alabama Cooperative Extension System (Alabama A&M University and Auburn University) is an equal opportunity educator and employer.  All are wel-

come!  www.aces.edu   


